Appendix 7

From: e

Sent: 25 April 2022 16:15

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: 98-100 Mill street Macclesfield premises application
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing today to object to the application for a premises licence _

My concerns are as follows:

1) Fire regulations, as there buildings fire exit is the front door and only a small door at the back which opens
onto my smoking area if there were a fire they would then bottle neck my outdoor into the indoor area
which would also make my premises at risk and unsafe with over capacity and worse as we close at 1 am the
premises would be locked so they would be stuck in the back yard.

2) Another bar in such close proximity will take trade away from already struggling business dues to only being
open for 2 years most of that shut due to the pandemic.

3) As they have no smoking area any customers wanting to smoke will be on the pavement again this stops
people or other customer passing them to get to my bar with groups of people blocking the way, littering
and increased noise pollution.

4) Safety of myself and my staff as | do not live on the premises we lock up around 1 am if there are intoxicated
people stood around while we are locking up the bar it is increased safety and will resort in having to have
to have two staff members lock up which costs more money.

5) They have no area for waste as a bar | know how much waste is used each night | have a secure area to
prevent vermin in an area surrounded by takeaways this is extremely important for health and safety
standards.

If you could take this objection onboard it would be much appreciated, | would also like to be updated with an
movements going forward regarding this premises application.

Kind regards



